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August 14, 2024 
 
Megan Elliott 
Clarington Public Library 
163 Church Street 
Bowmanville, ON L1C1T7 
 
Dear Megan 
 
Re: Inclusive Community Grants Program 2024-25 

Transfer Payment Ontario (TPON) Case #: 2024-04-1-2626209754 
 
Congratulations, I am pleased to inform you that your application to the 2024-25 
Inclusive Community Grants Program has been approved for up to $35,000 in funding, 
pending finalization of an agreement between your organization and the Province of 
Ontario. The funding will be subject to the terms and conditions in that agreement. 
 
Ministry staff will be in touch with you soon to provide you with details about your 
approved funding.  
 
At this time, please do not publicly disclose any information regarding your funding until 
you have received confirmation from Ministry staff that you are able to do so. If you wish 
to make a public media announcement related to this funding, please advise ministry 
staff and await confirmation that you are able to do so. I am truly inspired by your 
organization’s values, dedication and support of seniors and accessibility in Ontario, 
and I wish you much success with your project.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Hon. Raymond Cho 

Minister for Seniors and Accessibility 


